Appeal against slavery in the occasion of the Pope's visit to Naples
LET’S NOT BE SLAVES ANY MORE! UNITED AS BROTHERS AND SISTERS!
We were born  free as human beings, but unfortunately we ended up in chains because of people who give top priority to the money and not life. We are exploited workers, employed 13 or 14 hours every day for starvation wages; we are often blackmailed and unpaid because state laws condemn us to be “clandestines”.

So many of us are also refugees, forced to flee their homes, their lands and loved ones, because of wars and misery. We are bound here in captivity in inhumane structures for weeks, months and years without knowing what will be our future.

Many are the women who suffer the worst kind of slavery: that of being forced into prostitution.

We are men, women and children: we are your own kind, asking for your help. Slavery exists, it permeates the daily lives of everyone, and it goes on because of the increasing disregard and silence about it...
WE ASK
To all of you to open your eyes, to learn our stories and join us to affirm human dignity, always. We have the right to a residence permit, to a job and to a home. We want to live free, together with you, and improve this country. As long as human beings are exploited in this way, there can never be a just and humane society. Together with you, we want to break our chains: no longer slaves but brothers and sisters..
DEMONSTRATION Saturday, March 21ST 

DEPARTURE AT 8:00 AM FROM PIAZZA GARIBALDI, NAPOLI
Together, we will arrive to Piazza del Gesù, and wait there for the arrival of the Pope
Immigrant workers against slavery; Associazione “3 Febbraio”; La Comune – Napoli; Comitati Solidali Antirazzisti di Napoli; ACLI - Napoli…
To subscribe the appeal. Web: www.a3f.org; tel: (+39)3465708065; e-mail: napoli@a3f.org
